
 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Town of Kirklin, Indiana  

Wastewater Preliminary Engineering Report (PER) 

 

 

The Town of Kirklin will hold a public hearing at 7 pm ET on Monday, Dec. 12, 2022, at the Kirklin 

Community Center, 113 N. Main St., Kirklin, IN.  The Town of Kirklin’s engineering consultant, 

Commonwealth Engineers, Inc., will present the recommended project, which will include 

improvements to the Town’s wastewater collection system and treatment plant. The project will be 

funded through a Wastewater State Revolving Fund (WWSRF) loan. Copies of the required 

Preliminary Engineering Report (PER) are available for public viewing starting Dec. 2 through Dec. 

17, 2022 at the Kirklin Community Center.  There will be the opportunity for questions and 

comments from the public at this meeting. Written comments from the public will be accepted 

through Dec. 17, 2022. Your participation is welcomed and encouraged. If you require special 

assistance at the meeting, please contact Kirklin Clerk-Treasurer Mary King at (765) 279-8786. 

Written comments regarding this project should be sent to Mary King, Town of Kirklin, 113 N. 

Main St., Kirklin, IN 46050 or Commonwealth Engineers, Inc. Project Manager Darren Wells via 

email at dwells@contactcei.com prior to Dec. 17, 2022. 
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